November 8, 2018

Dear Woods Families,

The report card on IC reflects our new cumulative grading process, and therefore will include different information than you may be used to seeing.  For your child’s full year classes, the grade represents a snapshot of the growth and progress your child has made in the first quarter of the year.  Full year classes are cumulatively graded and the term grade does not represent a quarter of the assessments for the year and will not be weighted.  Instead, it is meant as a progress indicator and your child will have many more chances for growth and continued success as the year progresses. If your child has a quarterly class, the class grade you see is the final grade for the class.  As always, please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions. 

For more details on cumulative grading please see the attachment that was sent out at the start of the school year.​  

http://schcdn.fairfieldschools.org/schools/fwms/content/uploads/2018/09/2018-Cumulative-Grading-notice-to-parents.pdf

Thank you,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Rosato

